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Prayer Meeting 
There will be a time of prayer regarding the 
future of the sanctuary renovation on Tuesday 
evenings from 5:30-6:30 PM. The purpose of 
the prayer meeting is to seek further clarity 
from God’s Spirit for us as we move forward. 
These meetings will continue on Tuesdays until 
those meeting feel released from the need to 
do so. Please come out and spend some time 
praying with and for our church family. 

Sunday Morning Coffee  
Volunteers Needed 

We are in need of a few volunteers for 
the Sunday Morning Coffee ministry!  We need 
volunteers for the 3rd and 4th Sundays. We 
have also started coffee for 1st Service and 
need volunteers! If you are interested, please 
connect with Andy Stout
(andy@wabashfriends.org) or call the church 
office at (260) 563-8452. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Partnering with God to see lives change,  
one relationship at a time. 
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Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here!  Our purpose is             
partnering with God to see lives change, one relationship at a time. We are God’s 
family. We are in process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community. 
We have a heart for the nations. 

THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 
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W E L C O M E 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES // 8:30 & 10:45 AM 
SUNDAY SCHOOL // 9:45 AM 

SUNDAY 
12:15 PM - End of Summer Celebration 

Outside of church 
 

3 PM - 7 PM—Roots Youth Group 
@ the Dale’s Residence 

TUESDAY 
5:30 PM - Prayer 

Meeting  
South Entrance 

WEDNESDAY 
6:30 PM - Quarterly Business 

Meeting - Sanctuary 
 

6:30 PM—The Bridge 
Roots Youth Room 

Our next congregational meeting will be 
here at church this Wednesday, August 25th 
from 6:30-8:30 PM. Childcare will be offered 
for children elementary age and under. One 
thing that was mentioned in our previous 
meeting was a desire for more opportunities 
to discuss the sanctuary renovation with the          
experts, like we did in focus groups at the 
beginning of the year. We will have people 
from Aspen Group, the design firm we’ve 
been working with, and from Church 
Growth Services (CGS), an organization that 
focuses on the money side of things when 

churches build, renovate, and/or                 
consolidate debt. While we don’t have any 
contract with CGS right now, they have 
volunteered to help us talk through the 
process. We will spend time in a large 
group format and then break into smaller 
groups to better facilitate conversation. We 
want you to see the whole picture of any 
steps already taken. We also want to be 
aligned together in any next steps. Please 
come and be a part of this conversation. It’s 
important for our family.  
 

Quarterly Business Meeting 

Wabash Friends is hosting a Face Painting Station at the 
Founders Day Festival on September 18th.  We are looking for 
volunteers to work one hour increments at the station for the 
day.  Please sign up in the  Ministry Binders or on the                 
information table by the coffee bar if you’d like to volunteer 
your time.  Thank you in advance! 

Face Painting Volunteers Needed 

This is our last Sunday learning about Bible 
Heroes.  Please ask your child who their 
favorite Bible Hero was to learn about and 
why. 
 

Register your child for Sunday School at the 
Family Center check-in desk on the North side 
of the building.  
 

 Questions?  Want to volunteer?  
kids@wabashfriends.org 

NEWS & INFO 

Scrip Coordinator Needed for  
Missions Committee 

 

Duties Include: 
*Make sure the scrip table is staffed each 
week and be willing to fill in when someone 
is unable to.  *Keep the scrip box stocked 
and available. Transporting it to and from 
church.  *Order all scrip cards from Great 
Lakes Scrip.  *Order and pick up all local 
retailer cards. *Maintain Spreadsheet and 
track all sales and purchases.  *Make 
deposits and balance checkbook. *Issue 
necessary checks.  *Give reports on how 
the program is doing.  *At specific times be 
able to handle large orders and sometime 
deliver them to church attenders.  *Supply 
church office with updated information for 
bulletins and announcements. *If you are 
interested in volunteering for this position, 
please contact Eric Dale at 
eredale@hotmail.com or call the church 
office.  Thank you! 

 

Our next meeting will be this             
Wednesday, August  25th. The meeting 
will start at 6:30pm and end at 8pm.  

Immediately after the second service today 
we are having a community camp               
celebration Tailgate party! Join us as we have 
fun together and celebrate the awesome 
summer we had!  
 
Youth Group this Sunday will be a  canoe 
day! We will be meeting at 3pm at Brad and 
Marlea Dale's house. From there we will go 
to the launch point on the river and canoe 
for an hour or two. If you do not want to 
canoe the river with us, you are more than 
welcome to join us at the Dale's at 5:30pm 
for more fun and games and food! It will end 
at 7pm. Please contact Brock at 765-618-
8042 to RSVP or any other questions! Hope 
to see you all there!  

SCRIP Cards Available For Purchase 
Support the church mission work by         
purchasing gift cards that you can use for 
yourself or as gifts for others.  Plan ahead 
for your next shopping trip by purchasing 
cards you can use while shopping.  With 
every card you purchase, a certain           
percentage is given back to the church.  
This than helps further the Mission work of 
the church.   
 

The table will be open for purchases after 
the first service, before Sunday School, and 
before the second service starts. 
 

List of cards are available at the SCRIP  
table.  If we do not have what you need, we 
can order.  We just ask that you fill out the 
order sheet that is available.  Be sure to 
plan now how your shopping can expand 
our Mission ventures of the church. 
 

Also, start thinking about how and when 
you can help with the SCRIP table.  More 
information about that next week. 


